Po Everything In LOVE' ~ 1 Corinthians 16 v14



Headteacher Mrs J Fernie BEd **Deputy Head** Miss A Hodgson BAEd 16 Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, Wilts SP1 1QX Telephone: 01722 503590

Email: admin @st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk















26th March 2024

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Parents' Information Meeting

Dear Parents,

During June each year, children in Year 1 take part in the 'Phonics Screening Check.' This is a statutory assessment that children of this age take part in across the country. The purpose is to see if children can use the phonics skills they have been taught in school to decode a set of real and imaginary words.

On the evening of Thursday 18th April, Mrs Usherwood (Reception Class Teacher and Phonics and Early Reading Lead) will be holding an information evening for parents of children in Year 1 in order to outline what children are expected to know and how their knowledge is assessed. She will explain how the test takes place as well as giving some practical ideas about how to support your child at home in the run up to this assessment.

The meeting will be held in Class 1 at 5:45pm and will be no longer than 30 minutes. We do hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Usherwood.